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Whether one's position about fossil fuels is that we should be goiing way beyond 

what the current policy dicates to phase them out (which is mine), or "drill baby drill", 

understanding the risks of having millions of gallons of tocix and flammable liquids 

stored in a liquifaction zone that is nearly adjacent to the most populous parts of the 

City of Portland seems like something you would want to do.  


